
 

 

Evan Reed 
 
 
From:   Robin Smart [rsmart@mps.edu] 
Sent:   Tuesday, July 31, 2023 9:31 AM 
To:   Evan Reed [ereed@mps.edu] 
Subject:  Thank you  
Attachments:  
 
Mr. Reed, 
 
I just wanted to send you a quick note to say “Thank you” for hiring me to be a part of this 
amazing school community. I am so energized and inspired by the awesome teachers on my 
team and am so eager to get to work to make a difference in the lives of my students. I love this 
school and am so glad to begin my career here.  
 
I am also thankful to be here because the school demographics match the requirements of the 
federal student loan forgiveness program. What a blessing it is to serve in a diverse community 
like our school and to also have my school loans forgiven in a few years. I don’t know if I ever 
told you, but I am a first-generation college student, and my mother (single parent) worked 
overtime and extra shifts to provide for me when I was kid. We didn’t have a lot of money, and 
student loans were the only option I had to attend college. I am just so thankful to have the 
opportunity to have those loans forgiven so that I can begin building a life of my own and give 
back to my mother. 
 
Thank you for everything! I am looking forward to a great school year! 
 
Thanks, 
Robin Smart 


